
    
  
     
 

  
 
 

Our Ref: MGLA050516-0256 
 

3rd June 2016 
 
Dear ,  
 
Thank you for your email of the 5th May 2016 in which you requested the release of the 
following information: 

For the period 5 May 2014 to the 5 May 2016 please provide copies of any correspondence 
and communications including emails between: 

1. The Office of the Mayor and The Public Appeals Trust about plans by the trust to 
erect at statue of the late Baroness Thatcher in or around Parliament Square.  

2. the Office of the Mayor and Westminster Council which in any way relates to plans 
by the trust to erect at statute of the late Baroness Thatcher in or around  Parliament 
Square.      

3. the Office of the Mayor and the Thatcher Family which in any way relates to plans 
to erect a statue to the late Baroness Thatcher in or around Parliament Square.  

4. the Office of the Mayor any representative of Lady Thatcher and or her family 
which in any way relates to plans to erect a statute to her in Parliament Square.   

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act (FoIA) and we can today 
confirm that the GLA holds some of the information you have requested and that we are able to 
release this information to you in full.  Our searches have not located any further information to 
that released to you today. 

If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference at the top of this letter.   

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Ian Lister 
Information Governance Manager 
 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
http://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/greater-london-authority-gla/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  

 




